
Dear Ambulance Driver;
  
 I am sorry to inform you that you will be laid off one month from 
today. We are being restructured by the municipality and from now on all 
ambulance services will be delivered under the Regional Hospital Authority. 
This is unfortunate from our point of view, but the decision has been made 

  

driving record was also noted as well as the fact that you have nearly 

employment will be fast and problem free. 
  
 We remain ready to provide you with a good reference should that 
be required. Best wishes

D Driver, Manager
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